
‭School Board Meeting‬
‭September 17, 2024‬

‭ITEM FOR INFORMATION‬

‭SCHOOL HIGHLIGHT: HAZELDALE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DUAL LANGUAGE PROGRAM‬

‭SUMMARY‬
‭Presenters will share information about Hazeldale Elementary School’s new dual language program.‬

‭BACKGROUND‬
‭This fall Hazeldale Elementary School has launched a Spanish-English dual language program, with dual‬
‭language pre-K in addition to a planned K–12 program that is starting this year with kindergarten and will‬
‭expand to additional grades as students advance.‬‭Hazeldale‬‭will continue to offer both Spanish dual‬
‭language and English-language education in all grades.‬

‭Dual language is a form of bilingual education in which students are taught literacy skills and content in‬
‭two languages, which benefits students’ learning. The goal of these programs is for students to achieve a‬
‭high level of bilingualism and biliteracy.‬

‭RECOMMENDATION‬
‭Staff and representatives from Hazeldale Elementary’s dual language program will share information‬
‭about the new program. No action is needed.‬

‭Belong. Believe. Achieve.‬

‭Beaverton School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on any basis protected by law, including but not limited to an individual's actual or‬
‭perceived race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national or ethnic origin, marital status, age, mental or physical disability,‬
‭pregnancy, familial status, economic status, veteran status, or because of a perceived or actual association with any other persons within these protected classes.‬


